
 

Christ the King 

 Reception Autumn 2 Newsletter 

 Learning together in faith, hope and love. 

 

Dear Parents, 

We came back to school after the half term break ready to continue our exciting Reception journey!  

We have embraced Autumn by celebrating Bonfire Night and we have learned about celebrations from 
other religions, including The Festival of Light, Diwali. We loved making our own Diya lamps! 

We are learning to rhyme and we are continuing our to develop our love of stories by reading          
traditional  tales and retelling stories such as The Little Red Hen and baking our very own bread!  

We have started Drawing Club a part of our Literacy, allowing children to really use their imaginations 
through listening to and using their own ideas to change and develop well known stories!  

In Maths, we continue to develop our mathematical language and increase our confidence with num-
ber skills and shape knowledge. 

We are looking forward to a very busy half term leading up to all things Christmassy, including the   
Nativity performance, Pantomime and Party. 

We are going to introduce a new Home Learning Certificate, so please do encourage your child to 
‘have a go’ at all our Home Learning activities on Tapestry -they are specifically linked to their     
learning in school.  I wonder who will be able to collect the most certificates in Golden Assembly?  
Those who do, will win a prize each half-term ! 

The Reception team. 

KEY DATES 

 

Monday 21st November :    Feast of Christ the King Mass (new date) 

Thursday 28th November :    Advent Mass 9.30am  

Tuesday 10th December :    Nativity Performance 10am  

Monday 16th December:     Pantomime trip  

Thursday 19th December:     Christmas party day 

Fri 20th December – Fri 4th January 2025: Christmas Holidays  

Reminder 

Please can you ensure your child does not play on the equipment in the  Reception playground  

before and after school.   Thank you 

Values Question  

How can we be kind to others and ourselves? 

Through our learning, we are recognising acts of kindness to others. 


